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Dear Graduate Recruitment Manager, 

I am writing to express my interest in the 2024 Summer Internship Programme. This 

programme specifically interests me because I would love the chance to work alongside those 

at one of Ireland’s leading firms. I am confident in my ability to contribute effectively to your 

firm and eager to learn from the esteemed team at Byrne Wallace. 

Throughout my studies, I have developed a specific interest in understanding how 

firms and corporations ensure that they abide by both national and international regulatory 

frameworks, while maximising productivity. As an international student, the process of 

advising multinational organisations is one that significantly interests me. Due to the fact that 

Byrne Wallace has particular expertise in this area, I have no doubts choosing to apply to 

your firm. 

I am an enthusiastic and dedicated student, with strong communication and analytical 

skills. Through my internship in the U.S. Senate, I was able to excel in both collaborative as 

well as independent environments. In addition to this internship, I also have experience 

working in the service industry as a server and bartender. This background has equipped me 

with an understanding of the importance of hard work, multi-tasking, and organisation. 

Additionally, I have many interests ranging from Choir to CrossFit. I am academically driven, 

while ensuring I am involved in many extracurricular societies, as I believe that this is crucial 

to a balanced schedule.  

I would love to be part of the Byrne Wallace team, as this firm values a dynamic 

environment, while fostering employee growth and development. Thank you for your 

consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Channing Kehoe 

  


